
 

 

 

 

EDGBASTON CRICKET CENTRE  

COVID-19 GUIDELINES  

 

ARRIVAL  

• Because there is no waiting area in the Cricket Centre you should try to arrive for 

your session no more than 15 minutes before the start time. 

• Please remember to keep the usual 2m distance apart as you enter the main doors, 

we are operation a one-way system so you will need to leave the building via the 

fire exits which will be clearly marked. 

• Your will need to sanitise your hands in reception before entering the net area. 

• You maybe asked to do a self-administer temperature check which must be 

recorded on the sheet provided. 

 

TEST & TRACE 

• You will be sent a link beforehand regarding Test & Trace. Please complete and 

submit the form at least a day before you event. 

 

MOVEMENT AROUND THE CENTRE  

• You should only sit if necessary, in the seats made available for safe social 

distancing apart. 

• You must sanitise your hands before entering the toilets and follow the wash your 

hands process. 

• If you have any rubbish, please put this in the bins provided. 

 

NET AREA USE  

• You should keep your distance a much as possible and refrain from any shouting. 

• You will be asked to have regular sanitising breaks during the session. 

• You must not share equipment such as bats, pads, gloves, helmets. 



 

VIEWING GALLERY 

• The viewing gallery is not in use at present; therefore, all visitors must wait in their 

cars or outside the building. 

 

LEAVING/EXIT  

• You must take all your belongings with you on leaving the centre, anything left 

behind will not be kept. 

• You must leave via the fire exit doors which are clearly marked. 

 

COACHES  

• All coaches must wear a visor or mask when working in too closer proximity to 

players.  

• They must maintain and control Social Distancing as much as possible during the 

session.  

• They must instigate regular sanitising breaks throughout the session. 

 

 

Dated: 10 August, 2020 

Edgbaston Cricket Centre 

 


